
The Standing Committee on Human 
Rights and the Status of Disabled Persons

Has the honour to present its

Fourth Report
In accordance with its mandate under Standing 
Order 108(3)(b), your Committee has examined 
the Economic Integration of Disabled Persons, 
specifically the question relating to Aboriginal 

people with disabilities, and has agreed to report
the following:


